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Perfumes must be tested!

Everybody in the European Parliament being busy with Reach, perfume is taking the back exit!

Two petitions were given by THE PERFUME FOUNDATION to the European Parliament last Tuesday. 

One about the enforcement on phthalates and the non respect of the Directive 67/548EEC which classified the phthalates DEHP and DBP as toxic substances to reproduction, carcinogens and mutagens.

In addition, the law requires that the composition of a cosmetic product and any undesirable effects on human health from using the product must be available to the public and consumers.

Member States had to comply with the directive by September 11, 2004.

One year later, there is no enforcement and nobody follows the law; consequently, products with phthalates are still on the market.

The second about the lack of testing created by the classification of perfume in the EU Cosmetic Directive.

In the EU, there is currently only a Cosmetic Directive.

Perfume however is not a cosmetic as we breath it.  And as cosmetics, perfumes are only tested on skin.

As perfume is an additive to cosmetics, as it is to household products, detergents, incenses, candles, etc., it needs its own directive. It should be tested properly because we breath it.

Besides, the problem of the current directive on cosmetics is that it stops perfumers to use natural ingredients and as a matter of fact, the use of real flowers tends to disappear and their culture, when it survives, often is a marketing alibi more than the evidence of their use

in final products.

THE PERFUME FOUNDATION’S  mission  is to be the leading authority on health issues related to fragrances and scents while contributing to the cultural heritage of perfume. 
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